
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

DATES FOR THE DIARY
21st April:  Siblyback Sponsored walk
30th April:  Vision Screening - Dewey Class
13th May:  Loveny Cake Sale
W/C 13th May: KS2 SATS
10th May:  Carnival Choosing Party 5-6.30pm
W/C 20th May: KS1 SATS
20th-22nd May:  Residential
23rd May:  PTA Duck Race
24th May:  SCHOOL CLOSED-INSET DAY
27th-31st May: SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF TERM BREAK
3rd June:  BACK TO SCHOOL
Keep checking these dates as they may change at short

notice.

NURSERY NEWS
Theme Summer Term:  Fantasy

Weekly Topic:  Superheroes
Book:  Superkid

Reminder; children that are transitioning to school
in September have PE sessions on Wednesday’s
and Fridays.  Please ensure a PE kit is provided

including suitable shoes.

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children
who have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone

above and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:   116       Davy: 376        Trevithick: 387            
1836                    2831                     2126

  Fowey: 1st Eloise
                   2nd Oliver  
                      3rd  Edward
  Treverbyn: 1st James
                          2nd Isaac
                           3rd Barnaby

TT Rockstars Champions!

Loveny Class Cake Sale 
Monday 13th May     

       St Neot Carnival are looking for a new Carnival
King or Queen for this year’s Carnival which is on 

Saturday 24th August. 
The Royalty Choosing party will take place at 

St Neot school on Friday 10th May, 5-6.30pm. 
No admission fee but please bring a plate of party

food. Your child does not have to enter the Royalty
Choosing, but if they wish to enter a consent form

will need to be signed.

Head Teacher Awards

Archie

Yilmaz

Brodie

Daisy
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Sports Crew

School Council helped to unpack the
two friendship benches that were

purchased by PTA fundraising.  These
are now in place on the top and

bottom playground. 



Bookings are now open for this year's All Stars and Dynamos Cricket programmes, held at St Neot Cricket
Club.  This provides opportunities for children aged 5 to 11 to take part in the sport. All Stars Cricket
gives 5 to 8 year olds their first experience of Cricket, learning new skills whilst having fun and making
friends. The eight week programme costs just £30 per child. Dynamos Cricket provides the next step to
those moving on from All Stars and is aimed at children aged 8 to 11 years old, focuses on developing
their skills and each child will receive a Dynamos Cricket New Balance t-shirt, personalised with their
name and number. 

Places will be available to book from Wednesday 10th April by visiting ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars for All
Stars and via ecb.co.uk/play/dynamos cricket for Dynamos. 

Cornwall Cricket Board provides subsidised places to children whose families cannot afford the cost, to
find out more please contact admin@cornwallcricket.co.uk or visit www.cornwallcricket.co.uk


